Hello Class of 2020,

My name is Noah Frank, and I am a first year from Ho-Ho-Kus, New Jersey. Throughout
high school, the main clubs I participated in were Model Congress, Model UN, and the school
newspaper, where I wrote for the editorial section. These clubs gave me the experience I believe
is needed to represent our class in the student senate. The skills I learned include knowing how to
effectively debate the issues, how to consider everyone’s perspective when forming an opinion,
and how to passionately articulate what I believe in.

As students who are relatively new to Dickinson, it is important that we actively engage
in campus life and with the broader campus community. By engaging in campus life, we take full
advantage of the unique opportunities we have during our time here. One of the most important
ways we as a class can begin our engagement with campus life and the community is at the
decision-making level.

By making sure our voices are heard at the decision-making level, we can ensure that our
time at Dickinson is enjoyable and well spent. If we have ideas on how clubs could be better run,
or how academic standards could be improved, or even on how to improve campus facilities, we
need to be able to effectively advocate for them both among our peers and before the
administration.

This is why I have chosen to run for first year senator. If I am elected, I will be open to
all ideas on how to improve life at Dickinson. Any idea you may have that could improve life at
Dickinson can be acted on given the proper attention and consideration. My job as a first year
senator would be to make sure our ideas are noticed and considered. When debating the issues, I
would always consider the impact on the Class of 2020 as a whole and how we can benefit.

Thank you for your consideration and make sure to vote for Noah Frank!



